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School Meals 
In order to help parents through these tough 
times from Monday 5th December until the end 

of July we will only be charging £1 for our 

school meals, for all children including 
nursery. 
 
Although children in reception , Y1 & Y2 receive 
universal free school meals if your household 
qualifies for free school meals, please apply 
with Lancashire County Council as this will 
not only benefit your child for the whole of 
their primary school years it also benefits the 
school. 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-
education-families/schools/free-school-
meals/#:~:text=Your%20child%20will%20be
%20able,if%20you%20apply%20with%20us. 
 

 

Don’t forget its Christmas Jumper Day 
on Thursday 8th December 

 
Christmas Jumper Day is Save the 
Children's annual event which raises 
money for children in the UK and across 
the world. Every December, millions of 
people across the United Kingdom (and 
beyond!) put on a festive outfit at their 
workplace, school or with friends and 
make a donation to help give children 
the magical future they deserve. 

 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
8th December – Christmas Jumper Day 
13th December – Christmas Performance 5pm 
14th December – Christmas Dinner. There will 
be no alternative school meal on this day 
15th December – Christmas Disco (Details to 
follow) 
 
School closes for the Christmas Holidays at 
1pm on Friday 16th December. 
There will be no after school care available 
on this day 
 

19th December – 3rd January 2023 School 
Holidays 

 

 

 

 
We will be having a table top sale of 
pre-loved children’s clothes and school 
uniform. If you have any donations 
please hand these into the school office. 
Thank you. 

To celebrate the Kings 
Coronation Monday 
8th May 2023 has been 
announced as a Bank 
Holiday. 
 

Congratulation to 
Debbie on her 
Certificate of 
Excellence award 
from Lancashire 
catering Service 

Polite Reminder 
Please could we ask parents to be 
courteous to our neighbours, and not to 
park across gateways, when dropping off 
and collecting children from school.  
Thank you  
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